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Carlson, Joni (UTC)

From: Lewis, Danielle [Danielle.Lewis@ipc.com]
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2007 9:46 AM
To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: (UT-072149)

In reference to the above Docket case (UT-072149) , and letter, dated 11/13/07, to IPC Systems, | would
like to confirm hat the Emergency Contact Information the Washington Utilities has on file is still current.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
Regards,

Danielle Lewis

IPC Network Services

Legal Department

Harborside Financial Center Plaza 10
1500 Plaza Ten. 15" Floor

Jersey City. NJ 07311

ph: 201.253.2032

f: 201.253.2354

danielle. lewis@ipc.com
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This e-mail may contain information that is confidential, privileged or otherwise protected from
disclosure. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail, do not duplicate or redistribute it by any
means. Please delete it and any attachments and notify the sender that you have received it in error.
Unintended recipients are prohibited from taking action on the basis of information in this e-mail.E-mail
messages may contain computer viruses or other defects, may not be accurately replicated on other
systems, or may be intercepted, deleted or interfered with without the knowledge of the sender or the
intended recipient. If you are not comfortable with the risks associated with e-mail messages, you may
decide not to use e-mail to communicate with IPC. IPC reserves the right, to the extent and under
circumstances permitted by applicable law, to retain, monitor and intercept e-mail messages to and from
its systems.
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